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January 31, 1991

Joseph H. Autry, Ill, M.D.
Director, Division of Applied Research
Room 9 A 54
National- Institute on Dru9 Abuse
Department of Health and Human Services
Rockville, MD 20857

Door Dr. Autrey:

The attached report is forwarded for your use as appropriate. it has been
com?iled to summarize industry experience from January 3 to June 30, 1990,
wit 1 drug testing required by 10 CFR Part 26.

The information contained in the report comes from all current power reactor
licensees. Fif ty four utilities submitted 84 reports, representing 75 nuclear
nuclear power plant sites and 9 corpcrate offices. In all cases, the reported
results pertain to confirmed positive test results which were verified by the
Medical Review Officer.

Sincerely,
-

-O
,imes, DirectorBrian K. r

Division of Reactor Inspection i

and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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